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Spring 2024 Tree Planting
Parkway tree planting is scheduled to begin Monday, June 10. All plantings should be
completed by June 17 weather dependent. A total of 137 trees will be planted representing 27
different tree species, including 6 unique oak species. Of the 137 trees, 37 are new tree plantings
where there was no tree before, and the remaining 100 trees are replacements for trees removed
due to EAB infestations, disease, decline or storm damage. Also, the Village will be honoring 55
specific tree species requests, thereby improving resident satisfaction and the likelihood of
long-term tree survival.


